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Tuesday 2nd October 2019 
 
 

Dear Parents,  
 
I know it will seem a little early to be thinking about Christmas, but I thought that this would 
be a fantastic opportunity for our budding artists. Once again, our local MP, Victoria Prentis 
is running her Christmas Card competition. Entry is open to all primary school children and 
the winner will have their design printed on the front of her Christmas card. I would ask you 
to make the designs on white paper/card and as a flat design. Colourful, creative designs are 
encouraged, but don’t forget the theme of the Christmas card! Every year a theme is set and 
this year’s theme is: Mary and Joseph. 
 
It would be great to see as many of our children as possible enter this competition, 
especially as we had a winner and a runner up last year! However, in order for the designs 
to arrive at the constituency office for judging on time, the designs would need to be back in 
school by Wednesday 30th October 2019.  
 
Last year, we had lots of beautiful festive designs and I am looking forward to seeing this 
year’s entries!  
 
Good luck everybody. 
 
 
Mrs Kelly Guntrip 
Art Co-ordinator  
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